S7%  EL DORADO HILLS

D FIRE DEPARTMENT

@ ‘Serving the Communities of E[ Dorado Hills, Rescue and Latrobe”

November 16, 2015

Mr. Ron Mikulaco
Supervisor, District 1
El Dorado County
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisor Mikulaco:

The El Dorado Hills Firefighters Association will again be bringing Santa, Mrs. Claus and their Elves to the
community of El Dorado Hills this holiday season during the 52nd Annual Santa Run to be held the week
of December 15— 18, 2015.

As in year’s past, the El Dorado Hills Firefighters Association is requesting permission from the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors to conduct a public fireworks display during the Santa Run Grand Finale on
Saturday, December 19, at 1800 hrs. at Town Center. The fireworks display will be conducted by Pyro
Engineering, Inc. and should last four to six minutes. The El Dorado Hills Fire Department’s Fire Marshal
has reviewed and approved the permit application to ensure that this public fireworks display conforms
to the current State Fire Marshal regulations. Issues related to public safety, traffic, parking, security
and radio communications will be addressed in an incident action plan and disseminated throughout the
first responder community.

We have received permission from El Dorado Hills Town Center to use their facility. We will be in
contact with the El Dorado County Sheriff’s office and with the California Highway Patrol to coordinate
efforts to manage traffic congestion in the general viewing area. We will also be working with adjoining
Fire Districts to ensure that Fire Department emergency response personnel are staged at strategic
locations both inside and outside the firework venue.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope to see you at the Santa Run Grand Finale!
Sincerely,

EL DORADO HILLS FIRE DEPARTMENT
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Dave Roberts
Fire Chief
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